Lo Que Pasa Moving to Summer Schedule

University Communications May 2018

Lo Que Pasa is moving to an every-other-week summer schedule and will not be published next week.

Publication will resume June 13, followed by issues on June 27, July 11 and July 25. LQP will resume its normal weekly publication in August.

This change will not affect UAnnounce memos, which will continue to be distributed as usual during the summer. Classified ads and the UA Master Calendar also will not be affected.

As always, if you have a story idea for Lo Que Pasa, send an email to <u>uaatwork@email.arizona.edu</u> [1]. And if you have an event scheduled on campus this summer, don't forget to submit it to the <u>UA Master Calendar</u> [2].

Source URL: https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/lqp/lo-que-pasa-moving-summer-schedule-0

Links

[1] mailto:uaatwork@email.arizona.edu [2] http://uanews.org/calendar

1